
 

As of May 1, 2024, a cancellation fee of $75.00 will be
charged for any cosmetic appointment that is

canceled less than 24 hours before the scheduled
time or if the client fails to show up for the

appointment. If we have a credit card on file, the
card will be charged the cancellation fee.

 Otherwise, a bill will be sent for the charge.

We understand that sometimes unforeseen
circumstances arise, and we will do our best to work

with you to reschedule your appointment. 

However, please note that the cancellation fee is in
place to ensure that our staff and resources are

being used efficiently.
 
 
 

Cosmetic Cancellation Policy
Effective May 1, 2024 



 

A consultation fee of $50.00 will be charged for any
aesthetic consultation. If a service is booked during

the consultation, the fee will be applied to the
service. The fee is non-refundable and must be paid

before the consultation begins. If a client fails to
show up for the appointment or cancels less than 24
hours before the scheduled time a cancellation fee

per our cancellation policy will apply. 
 

 
 

Cosmetic Consultation Fee
Effective May 1, 2024 


